
Date: 15/05/2024 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify the concerned applicants who have applied for UG courses(B.A, B.Sc., B.Com, 

BBA) in Holy Cross College for the academic session 2024-25, that the application is re-

opened for final 12th board marks entry. 

All the applicants who have passed 12th board exam in 2024 are hereby informed to login to 

their application and feed in their final 12th board marks. 

 

Link for marks entry: https://tinyurl.com/adm-hcc  

 

 

 

 

Jyotirmoy Sil Sharma 

Assistant Coordinator 

Admission Monitoring Committee 

Holy Cross College, Agartala 
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